
 
 
 

November 8, 2012 
 
 
 
Mr. Clinton J. Gregg 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Aptuit, LLC 
10245 Hickman Mills Drive 
Kansas City, MO  64134 
 
SUBJECT: APTUIT, LLC LICENSE AMENDMENT, ACCEPTANCE OF DECOMMISSIONING 

PLAN FOR TECHNICAL REVIEW (MAIL CONTROL NO. 579062) 
 
Dear Mr. Gregg: 
 
This refers to your August 30, 2012, letter transmitting a Decommissioning Plan (DP) for  
Aptuit, LLC (ML12248A095).  We have completed our initial acceptance review of your DP and 
have determined that your submission is sufficiently complete for the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission (NRC) to initiate our detailed technical review.  Our goal is to commence our detailed 
technical review immediately and issue requests for additional information, if applicable, on or 
about January 2013.  During the review period, we will contact you to clarify items discussed in 
the DP. 
 
Our consideration of your amendment request to approve the DP will be published at a future 
date in the Federal Register, for a 60 day comment period, which will allow persons whose 
interest may be affected by the proceedings to submit comments and/or file a request for a 
hearing in accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) Part 2, Subpart C. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the decommissioning process or the requirements for the 
decommissioning of your facility, you may contact Michael LaFranzo of the Materials Control, 
ISFSI, and Decommissioning Branch at 630-829-9865. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC’s Public Document Room or from the 
NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), accessible from 
the NRC’s website at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
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Any correspondence regarding the decommissioning of your facility should reference the Mail 
Control Number specified below, and your license number. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
 

Christine A. Lipa, Chief 
Materials Control, ISFSI 
  and Decommissioning Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
 

Docket No. 030-09415 
License No. 24-15595-01 
Mail Control No. 579062 
 
cc: K. Henke, Department of Health 
   and Senior Services 
 J. Langston, Department of Health 
   and Senior Services 
 D. Buntin, State of Missouri 
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